


John and Darlene Eilders 
2421 Scenic Drive 

December 1,2007 

Ms. Helen Baumann 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, California 95667 

Shingle Springs, CA 95683. 
0 
0 

Re: New ball field at Light of the Hills Lutheran Church, Cameron Park 

Dear Supervisor: 

I support and favor the installation of a day use ball field at Light of the Hills Lutheran Church in 
Cameron Park that can be used by organized sports teams. My wife and I are retired and it is 
with great joy that we are able to see our numerous grandchildren participate in the many youth 
activities that are offered in this area. Unfortunately, our area does not have enough fields to 
support our youth and we are required to travel out of El Dorado County to fields in other 
counties to watch our grandchildren participate in organized sports that are formed in our area. 

Please support the children in our El Dorado County Community by voting in favor of the 
Church's planned ball field at your December 1 lib Board of Supervisors' Meeting. 

/ John C. Eilders 

cc: Ms. Pat Kelly 
El Dorado County Development Services Department 
4950 Hillsdale Circle, Suite 100 
El Dorado Hills, California 95762 
















































